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SB 704 in Oregon is a positive and impactful piece of legislation that significantly 

improves the lives of many individuals in the state. This bill increases access to 

quality healthcare services, particularly for marginalized communities who previously 

faced barriers to obtaining necessary medical attention. The provisions within SB 704 

ensure that everyone has access to affordable and comprehensive health insurance, 

regardless of their income or personal circumstances. Additionally, the bill provides 

funding for crucial public health initiatives that have had a tangible and positive 

impact on public health outcomes.  


